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Thank you for your enquiry to the Highways Agency Information Line (HAIL) regarding A12 . Your
 enquiry has been passed on to me for reply. Amey is the Asset Support Contractor for the Highways
 Agency in the East of England and responsible for managing and maintaining trunk roads and
 motorways on their behalf.
 
I have spoken to  today & after checking to find out when the work to refresh the white
 lines in Lowestoft is due to take place. I was pleased to be able to say it was planned for January.
 
 
 
Thank you for contacting the Highways Agency Information Line (HAIL). More information about the
 strategic road network in the East of England is available on the Highways Agency Area 6 webpage
 at www.highways.gov.uk/area6.  For more information about the Highways Agency generally,
 including Traffic Information, please visit www.highways.gov.uk
 
 
Regards,
 

Highways inspector (Consulting, Rail and Strategic Highways)
Amey
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